
Liberty House South West

Trustees report 2021-22

(1)As chairman of Liberty House South West (LHSW)I am pleased to 
present the Trustees report on our activities for the financial year 
2021-22.

(2)The Trustees spent the year continuing to review of future provision 
that had commenced in 2020-21. However, the impact of Covid-19 
on the charity’s work meant that it was unable to meet and consider
in detail any proposals. At this stage plans are being developed to 
review the objectives of the charity and options are expected to be 
brought forward in the relatively near future. 

.

(3)The Charity did not raise or spend any money in the last financial 
year. As a consequence, the charity’s bank account ended the year 
with a closing balance of £540
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